
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
South Africa to sign Water Sector Cooperation agreement with Denmark  

01 November 2015 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms. Nomvula Mokonyane, will tomorrow, Monday the 
2nd of November 2015, on behalf of the South African government sign a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MoU) with the Kingdom of Denmark.  
 
The Memorandum of Understanding is intended to promote cooperation between the two 
countries in the water sector.  
 
Danish companies are global leaders when it comes to water efficiency and waste water 
management. Given our country challenges, the MoU is aimed at promoting cooperation in 
these and other aspects of the water sector.  
 
His Royal Highness, The Crown-Prince of Denmark, Frederik Andre Christian, who is 
currently on an official visit to South Africa, will join the Minister along with the Danish 
Ministers of Environment and Food and Business and Growth, respectively.  
 
The Official Welcoming Ceremony of His Royal Highness and Signing Ceremony will be held 
as follows:  
 
Venue:  The Forum Turbine Hall, 65 Ntemi Piliso Street, Newtown;   
  Johannesburg  
 
Date:  02 November 2015 
 
Time:  10:00  
 
 
Members of the Media are invited to attend and cover proceedings. 
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For media enquiries: 
Mlimandlela Ndamase, Ministerial Spokesperson 
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For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 


